
NT 86-0289
'' i Meiling Address

' Al:Dr.m] Powir Comp:ny
4 600 North 18th street

Post office Box 2641
Birmingham, Alabama 35291
Telephone 205 783-6090 d

,

..a
R. P. Mcdonald
Senior Vice President
Flir indge Building AlabamaPower

July 14, 1986
"

Docket Nos. 50-348
. <

-3 , ,

50-364 7

Dr. J. Nelson Grace h
Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Suite 2900
101 Marietta Street, N. W.
Atlanta, Georgia 30323

RE: Corrections to Joseph M. Farley Nuclear Plant
Radioactive Effluent Release Report

Dear Dr. Grace:

Review of data submitted in the Joseph M. Farley Nuclear
Plant Semi-Annual Radioactive Effluent Release Reports for the
period of January 1, 1982 through December 31, 1985 has revealed
some data to be in error. These errors concern the volume of
radioactive waste shipped during the reporting periods. The
incorrect values previously reported were caused by clerical
accounting errors. Please find attached revised pages for the
reports.

If you have any questions, please advise.
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R. P. Mcdonald
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Attachment

| xc: Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement

Mr. L. B. Long
Mr. G. F. Trowbridge
Mr. W. H. Bradford
Mr. E. A. Reeves
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